From:

Sent: 23 November 2020 13:00

To: Michael Brodie

Cc:

Subject: RE: OFFICIAL: Investigation into breach of Tobacco & Related Products Regulations

Dear Mr Brodie,

I hope this email finds you safe and well.

Please find attached a further correspondence on this issue. It would be much appreciated if you could revert to me. I remain at your disposal should you have any questions.

Many thanks,



a: Chiswick Business Park, Building 7, 566 Chiswick High Road, London, W4 5YG w: <a href="https://www.bat.com">www.bat.com</a>

